
Delanco Military Veterans Salute 
Honoring Delanco’s veterans and their service to our country 

 

 

American Doughboys on parade in France during World War I from Ladies Home Journal (1919) 

 

Sunday, November 4, 2018 at 3:00 pm at Delanco Municipal Complex, 
770 Coopertown Road, Delanco. The event is free and open to all. 

 

On the centennial of the Armistice to WWI, Delanco Historic Preservation Advisory 
Board presents a salute to military veterans who have called Delanco home.  

Beginning with the colors presented by Riverside High School JROTC Color Guard, 
we have invited several veterans from across the military spectrum to speak. 
Veterans in attendance will also be invited to share in the discussion. 

Delanco HPAB has been updating our community honor roll. We will dedicate our 
display of military memorabilia at a reception following the presentation. 

For more information, contact Project Chair, Henry Lopez at 201-206-2690 or 
hlopez9876@msn.com. 


